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Happy new year and thank you 
Berliner, Seth 

Sent: Tuesday, January 03, 2012 4:02 PM 

To: Carol James (carolj@local1092.org) 

Cc: Berlin, Steve 

Dear Carol, Chuck, Ted, and Joe, 

On behalf of all of us here at City Hall with whom the Deputy Mayor shared your delicious gift basket, a hearty 
thank you for thinking of us at this time of year. Mark sends warm wishes to you all. 

Best, 
Seth 

Seth Robert Berliner 
Assistant to the Deputy Mayor 
City Hall 
121 N. LaSalle, Room 509 
Chicago, IL 60602 
sjtlh.):Jerli n er@ cityofch i cago .o rg 
312-7 44-7 598 
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